
22nd April 2023 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Pate, 

 

Thank you for submitting your Application for Construction and/or Improvements form detailing the plans 
to extend your building at 2 Ranch Creek Way.  

Upon review of your plans, we approve the extension as it is in line with the existing structure. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Julie Pearce & Richard Hermes 

Architectural Control Committee, The Ranches at Pinehurst 

 


